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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20426

July 29, 2011
OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS
 




Project No. 2299-075 – California
Don Pedro Hydroelectric Project
Turlock Irrigation District

Modesto Irrigation District                                                                 
Subject:  Clarification regarding scoping document 2
To the Party Addressed:


On July 25, 2011, we issued scoping document 2 for the Don Pedro Project (FERC No. 2299).  In the second paragraph in the response to the Conservation Groups comments on pages 16-17, the first sentence should read “The preceding recommended alternatives, that address the consumptive use of water in the Tuolumne River through construction of new structures or methods designed to alter or reduce consumptive use of water (bullets 2 through 7), are alternative mitigation strategies that could not replace the Don Pedro hydroelectric project.” 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Jim Hastreiter at (503) 552-2760 or james.hastreiter@ferc.gov.  
                                                 
 Sincerely,

 

 

 




Timothy J. Welch, Chief






West Branch






Division of Hydropower Licensing

cc:
Mailing List
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